
 

Please share any of this information with end user customers or Distributors.  
Also, any suggestions or ideas on the content or format of What’s Going Down? are always welcome. 

Please direct your e-mails to Tom Stein in Miller Technical Service at tstein@sperianprotection.com 
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Anchoring Below Harness Back D-ring w/Miller 
TurboLite™ and Twin Turbo™ Fall Protection Systems  

 

After extensive testing, Sperian Fall Protection has approved the Miller TurboLite PFLs and Miller 
Twin Turbo Systems for the applications illustrated below: 
 

 
                         
                         
 
 

 

• No other shock-absorber is needed for 
either the TurboLite or Twin Turbo System.  
The external shock absorber (on the lifeline)  
does not deploy. 

• The TurboLite and Twin Turbo System 
external shock-absorber (on the lifeline) can 
deploy up to approximately 12-inches. 


